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OCTOBER IS NATIONAL ENERGY ACTION MONTH 

Kansas City Joins in Energy Action Month 

Kansas City, MO, October 10, 2016– October is National Energy Action Month and Kansas City can 

greatly benefit from becoming more energy efficient. Kansas City deals with both high and low 

temperatures, so making your home or business more energy efficient not only helps with the utility 

bills, but also makes the building more comfortable. Utility companies like KCP&L, Missouri Gas Energy, 

and Independence Power & Light offer programs to help with the costs of energy efficiency 

improvements. 

“We treat every month like energy action month, but we know most people don’t 

think of energy efficiency like we do so it’s good to have one month to rededicate 

ourselves to making the world more energy efficient. It’s easier than ever now with 

the rebate programs available to homeowners and business owners here in Kansas 

City,” says Sam Geier with Efficiency First Kansas City 

Energy efficiency should start with an energy audit to determine where best to spend money on 

improvements. Insulation, air leakage reduction, windows, and upgrades to furnace and air conditioner 

are all good ways to become more energy efficient. 

Efficiency First Kansas City (EFKC) is a nonprofit organization in Kansas City that promotes energy 

efficiency through free workshops, seminars, online classes, and volunteerism. Established in 2013, EFKC 

has helped thousands of homes and businesses become more energy efficient through partner 

companies and education outreach. For more information, please visit www.efkc.org. 

# # # 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Sam Geier at 913-244-2582 or email 

at sam@efkc.org. 


